WHITLEY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
December 7, 2015

The Whitley County Commissioners met in special session Monday, December 7, 2015 at 10:30 AM to
open and review the Annual Major Supply Bids and Quotes for 2016 for the Highway and Drainage
departments. The bids were due in the Whitley County Auditor’s Office by 9:00 AM on December 7,
2015. Commissioners in attendance were Chairman Don Amber and Vice Chairman George Schrumpf.
Absent was Commissioner Tom Rethlake. Auditor Jana Schinbeckler recorded the minutes.

All the quotes and bids were opened and reviewed; County Engineer Brandon Forrester and Michael
Barton will review all the submissions and report back to the Commissioners with their recommendations
for the December 21, 2015 meeting.

There being no further business and no further questions or comments from the public, Chairman Amber
adjourned the special meeting at 11:30 AM.
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